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Rivers Secondary College 
Works notification November 2022 

Installation of temporary demountable buildings 

Work will begin on to install additional demountable buildings at the Rivers Secondary College, Richmond 
River High temporary campus in Military Road, Lismore. 

The work includes installation of 13 new demountable buildings for students and staff. 

Early ground works are scheduled to begin in the week commencing 21 November, weather and site 
conditions permitting.  

Vehicles will enter the site through the Dalley Street entrance to the Rivers Secondary College, Lismore High 
Campus. 

Exclusion fencing will be installed to allow students and staff to continue to move safely between the 
Richmond River High campus and Lismore High Campus while the work is underway. 

Delivery of the buildings is expected in December, with work to continue throughout the summer school 
holidays. 

The buildings are expected to be ready for students and staff on Day 1, Term 1, 2023. 

Hours of work  

Works will be completed between the hours of 7am-5pm Monday to Saturdays, with no work on public 
holidays or Sundays. 

We are here to make sure that the works are completed safely and efficiently, and we will minimise impacts 
on the community at every opportunity.  

School Infrastructure NSW will provide an update on the progress of this project during Term 4. 

Contact us  
If you have any concerns about this project, you can contact School Infrastructure NSW during business 
hours on 1300 482 651 or email schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au. In an emergency, call triple zero (000).  
 
Thank you for your patience while we undertake this important work.  
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